## BUNNY BUNCH NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2025

### **Upcoming Events!**

- October 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo Bills Days!
- October 6th to the 10th is Fire Prevention Week!
- The facility is closed October 13th in observation of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
- Pumpkin Monay is due October 10th.
- We will be painting pumpkins the week of October 20th.
- October 28th to November 1st is Bunny Bunch Spirit Week!
  - Monday- Bunny Bunch Day! (Wear green and yellow!)
  - Tuesday- Pajama Day!
  - Wednesday- 90s Workout Day!
  - Thursday- Halloween party! (wear orange!)
  - Friday- HALLOWEEN! (Wear your costume!)
- We are closing at 4pm on October
   31st

### Star Teacher!

We are so excited to recognize Miss Denise as our Star Teacher of the Month for the month of October! Miss Denise has been a part of the Bunny Bunch family for over 7 years now, and in that time she has become such an important part of our team. As the lead teacher in the infant room at our Townline Road location, Denise brings a level of care, consistency, and compassion that is simply exceptional. She goes above and beyond every single day to ensure that each baby in her care feels safe, loved, and nurtured. From making sure all their routines and schedules are perfectly met, to knowing exactly what each child needs to feel happy and secure, her attention to detail and deep care truly shine. One of the many highlights in Miss Denise's classroom is morning Circle Time - a special time filled with puppets, songs, and stories that her babies absolutely adore! She's always coming up with new and engaging ways to make the day fun, from bubble play to music and movement activities. The love she brings into the room is evident, and the little ones all adore her. In addition to her amazing work with the infants, Miss Denise is also reliable, always on time, and willing to help out whenever needed. Her dedication and strong work ethic do not go unnoticed. We are incredibly lucky to have someone as caring, committed, and hard working as Miss Denise on our team. Thank you for all that you do each and every day!! We love you!!!

### **Star Students!**

**Infant room**: Declan!

**Toddler Room:** Sean & Jackson!

Pre-k 3: Isabelle & Braeden!

Pre-k 4: Clark, Gianna, Nova, Santino, Tyler,

Emma, Charlotte, Wyatt, Lennon, Noah, Alice, Chase, Adalynn, James, and Lydia!

### Happy Birthday!

Happy 1<sup>st</sup> birthday to Desmond! Happy 3<sup>rd</sup> birthday to Blakely and Gemma! Happy 4<sup>th</sup> birthday to Marcus, Arceus, Landen, Everleigh, Charles, Hudson, Charlottle, and Cecelia!

# INFANT ROOM OCTOBER NEWS

### Our Monthly theme:

### **FALL FUN!**

The infants will be busy doing a lot of entertaining activities that will stimulate their different senses. The babies will have fun making Kool-Aid, play dough and painting with leaves. For Columbus Day the babies will be creating handprint Nina Pinta and Santa Maria boats. The babies will play with different types of textures throughout the month of October. Miss Pam will be using her creative side and making handprint leaf trees. With one of our favorite holidays at the end of the month, the infants will get ready to celebrate Halloween by decorating pumpkins and making fun candy corn mobiles! We will be ending the month with making "Frakenfeet", handprint witches and painting pumpkins! October is sure to be a fun and exciting month for our infants!



### Important notes and reminders

- We will be sending home any swaddles or sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed.
   Thank you!
- · washed. Thank you!
- Don't forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- October 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo Bills Days!
- October 6th to the 10th is Fire Prevention Week!
- The facility is closed October 13th in observation of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
- Pumpkin Money is due October 10th.
- We will be painting pumpkins the week of October 20th.
- October 27th to October 31st is Bunny Bunch Spirit Week!
- We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

### Star of the month!

Congratulations to our infant room star of the month,

Declan!



Happy Birthday!

Happy 1st birthday to

Desmond!

### INFANT ROOM STAR STUDENT!





We are so excited to celebrate Declan as our Star of the Month in the infant. room! Declan is 9 months old and has been with us for two months. In that short time, he has grown and accomplished so much! Since starting, Declan has learned to sit, crawl, and even pull himself up—he is always on the move and eager to explore. Declan's favorite activities include reading books, playing with balls, and bouncing around in the jumper. He has such a sweet personality and loves to smile, which brightens everyone's day. Declan has adjusted so well since joining our class and loves spending time with his new friends. We are so happy to have Declan in our room and can't wait to watch him continue to grow and reach new milestones! Congratulations Declan, we love

# TODDLER ROOM OCTOBER NEWS

### Our Monthly theme:

### **FALL FUN!**

Fall Fun! This month the Toddler room will be filled with lots of "Fall Fun." The first half of the month will be an exciting time with "Fire Safety" and "Fall Fun." The toddlers will be getting ready for the firemen visit by creating firemen hats, marble painting flames, fire truck art and fire hydrant painting. They will make fun Fall crafts such as a tissue paper trees and leaf sun catchers. They will also use their creativity and make a Columbus boat for Columbus Day. The second half of the month will be spent preparing for the upcoming holiday. The toddlers will be decorating pumpkins, creating a scarecrow, making handprint bats and decorating treat bags for Halloween! We will be ending the month with our fun Halloween party on October 31st!



### Important notes and reminders

- We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for naptime. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed.
- Don't forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- October 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo Bills Days!
- October 6th to the 10th is Fire Prevention Week!
- The facility is closed October 13th in observation of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
- Pumpkin Money is due October 10th.
- We will be painting pumpkins the week of October 20th.
- October 27th to October 31st is Bunny Bunch Spirit Week!
- We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

### Star of the month!

Congratulations to our infant room star of the month,

Sean & Jackson!

### TODDLER ROOM STAR STUDENTS!





Congratulations to our Toddler room star of the month, Sean!
Sean started at Bunny Bunch in June, and he has grown into such a fun, silly, and caring part of our classroom. Sean has the best sense of humor—he is always making his teachers and friends laugh with his funny noises and playful animal sounds. He brings joy and laughter to circle time and loves joining in with songs, games, and activities. Sean especially enjoys playing with the blocks, cars, and farm animals, where his imagination really shines. Sean shows kindness to his friends each and every! Sean's bright smile and silly personality light up the classroom, and we are so proud of all the progress he has made. We are lucky to have Sean in our class and love watching him grow into such a wonderful friend! Congratulations Sean, we love you!!!

Congratulations to our Toddler room star of the month Jackson! It has been such a joy to watch Jackson grow and mature in the time he's been at Bunny Bunch! He has such a helpful, energetic, and kind personality, and he is always eager to lend a hand to his teachers and friends. Jackson has been working so hard at circle time, showing off his knowledge of letters and numbers, and his effort and focus make us so proud. He loves building with blocks, playing with cars, and running around on the playground, where his energy and excitement shine. Jackson is a great friend who is always willing to share, take turns, and include others in play. His joyful spirit makes him a wonderful role model in the classroom. We are so proud of Jackson's growth and accomplishments, and we are so happy to celebrate him as our Star of the Month! Congratulations Jackson, we love you!!!



# PRE-K3ROOM OCTOBER NEWS

### Our Monthly theme:

### STEPPING INTO SCHOOL

We have counted, painted and tasted apples and now it's time time for the children to enjoy what autumn has to offer such as pumpkin painting and the eventful holiday of Halloween! The first week of October is Fire Prevention Week and we will be learning all about firefighters, firetrucks, and how to stop, drop, and roll! The next week is is 'Farm Animals' where the kiddos will learn all the farm animals and what its like to be on a farm! They will draw their own farm, and even make a finger print sheep!

'Pumpkins and Scarecrows'! The kids will make pumpkin prints, build a scarecrow and work on their fine motor skills with a dot to dot pumpkin! We're wrapping up the month of October in the best way possible! Happy Halloween! The kids will make monster puppets and play with them in the dress up center, make a candy corn craft, and even a Frankenstein craft! On the 29th, they will have a Halloween party where they can dress up in their costumes!

Right after that, we jump right into



### Important notes and reminders

- If your child naps, we are asking that they bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed.
- Don't forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- October 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo Bills Days!
- October 6th to the 10th is Fire Prevention Week!
- The facility is closed October 13th in observation of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
- Pumpkin Money is due October 10th.
- We will be painting pumpkins the week of October 20th.
- October 27th to October 31st is Bunny Bunch Spirit Week!
- We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

### Star of the month!

Congratulations to our infant room star of the month,

Isabelle & Braeden!

### Happy Birthday!

Happy 3rd birthday to Blakely and Gemma!







Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 star of the month Isabelle! Izzy has been with us for almost 3 years, and during that time she has grown into such a sweet and caring friend to everyone in her class! Izzy is always smiling and loves to share her happiness with those around her. She especially enjoys playing with the dolls and in the kitchen area where she pretends to be a loving mommy or Bunny Bunch teacher! She also loves as reading books and joining in circle time activities. Izzy is so proud of herself when she answers a question correctly! Isabelle has such a kind heart—she is always willing to share with her friends, offer help, and make others laugh with her silly stories. She has gotten so good at circle time, improving each day, and she loves spending time with her friends. Izzy is such a joy to have in class and always manages to put a smile on her teachers' faces! Congratulations Isabelle, we love you!!!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 star of the month, Braeden!
Braeden has been at Bunny Bunch for a long time and he has grown into such a fun, energetic, and caring friend! He loves to play with the blocks and cars, color, and join in circle time.
Braeden has been working so hard at writing his letters and learning new things every day! He has a true interest for learning! Braeden always has the biggest smile on his face and loves to make his friends laugh. Braeden has such a sweet personality and is very smart, kind, and helpful to everyone around him. He enjoys playing with his friends, working hard on his crafts, and joining in every classroom activity. Braeden often exclaims to his friends that he's "having the best day ever!!". We are so proud of how much Braeden has learned and grown—he is such a wonderful friend and always makes his teachers smile! Congratulations, we love you!!!



## PRE-K 4 ROOM OCTOBER NEWS

### Our Monthly theme:

### **FALL FUN!**

This month Pre K 4 theme is "Fall Time Fun." Our weekly themes include "Colorful Leaves," "Fire Safety," "Pumpkin Fun," "Nocturnal Animals," and "Halloween Fun." We are excited to have the firefighters coming to visit as we discuss fire safety. The Preschoolers will be creating a colorful fall wreath full of leaves, marble leave painting and collecting and sorting different types of leaves. During fire safety week they will be making handprint fire fighters and a dot to dot fire truck picture and marble painting fire hose. To prepare for Halloween the children will be painting pumpkins, making handprint pumpkins, using their imagination to make a plate Jack O Lantern, puffy paint ghosts and making foot print ghosts. They will also be decorating their own treat bags! During the week of "Nocturnal Animals" we will be learning about animals of the night and their feeding preferences and habitats. They will be learning about fire flies and owls and making a daytime and night time chart. This month is sure to be a witchtastic month!



### Important notes and reminders

- Please make sure your child's water bottle is labeled with their first and last name.
- The children will be going outside a lot this month so please be sure they have appropriate shoes to wear on walks and on the playground!
- October 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo Bills Days!
- October 6th to the 10th is Fire Prevention Week!
- The facility is closed October 13th in observation of Columbus Day and Indigenous Peoples Day.
- Pumpkin Money is due October 10th.
- We will be painting pumpkins the week of October 20th
- October 27th to October 31st is Bunny Bunch Spirit Week!
- We are closing at 4pm on October 31st

### Star of the month!

Clark, Gianna, Nova, Santino, Tyler, Emma, Charlotte, Wyatt, Lennon, Noah, Alice, Chase, Adalynn, James, and Lydia!

### Happy Birthday!

Happy 4th birthday to Marcus, Arceus, Landen, Everleigh, Charles, Hudson, Charlotte, and Cecelia!



We are so happy to announce Clark as our Star Student in Miss Kim's class this month! Since his very first day of school, Clark has come in focused, cheerful, and eager to learn. He quickly picked up on our classroom rules and routines and has been such a wonderful role model for his friends. Clark's natural kindness and likability have helped him make many new friendships, and he truly enjoys spending time with his classmates. He loves participating in all of our activities, with the animal center being his absolute favorite! Academically, Clark is doing an amazing job. He's working hard on tracing his name, and he is quickly learning to identify both letters and numbers. We are so proud of you, Clark—keep up the fantastic work! We love having you in our class! Congratulations, we love you!!!

We are so excited to announce Gianna as our Star of the Month in Miss Kim's class! From the moment she walks in the door each morning, Gianna brightens the room with her big smile and adorable fashionista style. She is such a sweet girl who is always ready to learn and participate in our classroom activities. Gianna does a wonderful job following directions and completing her class projects. Whether it's painting, gluing, or coloring, Gianna always puts her heart into it and beams with pride when she's finished. Not only is Gianna a hard worker, but she is also a kind and caring friend to everyone in the class. She especially enjoys playground time with her gal pals, where you can usually find her laughing and playing, and she loves using her imagination in the kitchen center during playtime. Gianna, we are so proud of you and all of your accomplishments.

Congratulations, we love you!!!





Congratulations to Miss Leighann's Star of the Month, Nova! Nova is a sweet, kind, and caring little girl that comes in each morning ready to learn. Not only is she a great friend to her classmates, she is a wonderful role model for them, too. I can always count on her to demonstrate to friends how to be good listeners. Nova takes advantage of every opportunity she can to practice writing not only her first name, but her last name as well. Nova is great at engaging in conversation during our read alouds. She pays great attention to detail and is eager to participate in conversations about the text and making connections. Our school year has only just begun, but she quickly caught on to our classroom rules and routines and is able to seamlessly transition from one activity to the next. I am eager to see the great strides Nova will make both academically and socially this year in our classroom. Congratulations Nova, we love you!!!

Congratulations to Miss Leighann's Star of the Month, Santino! Santino is an honest, hard-working, and sweet little boy that keeps us on our toes each day! He makes us laugh with the silly things he says sometimes, but knows when it is time to get right to work to finish what we need to. Santino wears his heart on his sleeve. He tries his best every day to be a kind friend and show others why it is important to do the right thing. Santino enjoys building with the different blocks we have in the classroom, and has built some pretty impressive structures! Not only is he quick to clean up the blocks when it is time to move on , but is also eagerly willing to help friends clean up their centers as well. I can always count on him to be ready to move on, sitting criss cross applesauce on the rug, and listening to what we need to do next. I cannot wait to see the amazing things Santino will do in our classroom this year!

Congratulations Santino, we love you!!!







Tyler is a new friend in our UPK program this year, and we are so excited to celebrate him as one of our Stars of the Month in room 103! We are so proud of the progress he is making—especially learning to write his name and count to ten. Tyler has been working so hard and it shows each and every day. He brings so much joy and positivity to our classroom. Tyler is always smiling, sharing silly jokes with his friends, and brightening everyone's day. During centers, he loves using his creativity to build and make new things to proudly share with his classmates. Tyler also shows wonderful perseverance—when he makes a mistake, he doesn't give up. Instead, he works through it and always tries again, which sets such a great example for his peers. We are so happy to have Tyler in our class. He has already grown so much in such a short time, and we know he will continue to do amazing things. Congratulations Tyler, we love you!!!

Emma is a sweet friend who has been a part of Bunny Bunch for a while, and we are so excited to celebrate her as one of our Stars of the Month in room 103! Emma attended our pre-k program and it has been such a joy to watch her flourish and grow! Emma is a wonderful role model in the classroom and sets a great example for her friends each day. She has been working hard on writing her name, and we are so proud of the progress she has made! Emma is also such a kind and caring girl, always willing to lend a helping hand to a classmate or a teacher in need. Her bright smile and cheerful personality make our classroom such a happy place. Not only is Emma a wonderful student, but she is also a loving big sister who cares deeply for her family. We feel so lucky to have Emma in our class this year and can't wait to see all of the amazing things she will accomplish.

Congratulations Emma, we love you!!!





We are proud to announce Charlotte as our star of the month in room 104! Charlotte shines bright in Miss Paula's class with her vibrant personality and joyful spirit. She always greets everyone with a sweet hello as she enters the building, setting the tone for a wonderful day. Charlotte loves singing our circle time songs and is such a great helper to her friends and teachers. One of Charlotte's favorite activities is dancing, and she truly comes alive during movement time! She shows off her moves with so much enthusiasm and always gets the class excited to join in. Charlotte is also working hard on tracing her name and counting to 10, and we are so proud of her progress. We love having Charlotte in our class—her happiness and energy brighten each day. Congratulations, Charlotte! We are so excited to watch you continue to grow and learn! Congratulations Charlotte, we love you!!!

We are excited to announce Wyatt as star of the month in room 104! Wyatt is a star in Miss Paula's class with his sweet personality and love of learning. He enjoys playing and building with his friends, and he is always eager to try new activities. Wyatt especially loves working with numbers—he can count to 10, even backwards, and is learning to identify numbers with confidence. It is such a joy to see Wyatt's face light up when he gets a question right or learns something new. He is like a little sponge, soaking up everything around him and showing just how great of a student he is! Wyatt has been working so hard this past month, and we are incredibly proud of all he has accomplished.

Congratulations, Wyatt! Keep up the amazing work—we love you and can't wait to see all that you will achieve!







Congratulations to Miss Kaitlyn's star of the month for October, Lennon! Lennon is a very sweet little girl who comes to school every day with a smile on her face and a positive attitude. Lennon puts so much effort into her work every day. We can always count on Lennon to do the right thing! She follows all the rules and routines of the classroom and is a great role model for her peers. She shares and plays so nicely! Lennon has such a big heart and it shows every day! Lennon is also doing very well learning to write her name and learning her letters. She is very smart and we know she will learn so much this year! She also does a great job participating in classroom discussions and playing nicely with her classmates. We know Lennon will continue to have a great year in PreK! Congratulations Lennon, we love you!!!!

Congratulations to Noah, Miss Kaitlyn's Star of the Month for October! Noah is a lovable and joyful presence in our classroom, and we are so fortunate to have him with us. Since starting preschool, he has truly come out of his shell, and it's been a delight to watch him grow! You can often find him happily playing with his friends during centers, sharing laughter and engaging in friendly conversations. A bright and eager learner, Noah makes impressive strides every day, particularly in spelling his name and writing. He also shows great kindness by lending a hand to friends in need and is always quick to volunteer to help clean up after centers, demonstrating his thoughtfulness and responsibility. We are incredibly proud of you, Noah! Keep shining bright and being your wonderful self. Congratulations- we love you!





Chase is our Star Student for the month of October in room 103! Chase is a wonderful friend to everyone in class, always ready to share a smile or a kind word. He is a fantastic listener and shows respect by staying quiet and attentive whenever the teacher is speaking. Chase especially enjoys the kitchen center, where he loves to "shop" and push the cart around, using his imagination and having fun with friends. He is always eager to participate in class activities and brings energy, enthusiasm, and kindness to everything he does. We are so proud to announce Chase as our Star Student for October. Congratulations, Chase! We are lucky to have you in our class and can't wait to see all the amazing things you will continue to do! We love you!!!

Alice is our Star Student for the month of October in Miss Danielle's class! Alice always arrives with a bright smile and is ready to start the day with energy and enthusiasm. She consistently makes excellent choices and encourages her friends to do their best, showing kindness and leadership in everything she does. Alice especially enjoys coloring and always takes her time, demonstrating great attention to detail, creativity, and pride in her work. She approaches every activity with a positive attitude and a willingness to try new things, making her a wonderful role model for her classmates. We are incredibly proud to celebrate Alice as our Star Student for October. Congratulations, Alice! Your hard work, creativity, and cheerful spirit make our class a brighter place every day. We love you!!!







Adalynn Costello is our Star Student for the month of October! Adalynn has quickly adapted to our classroom routine and knows exactly what to do each morning when she arrives. She actively participates during circle time and small group activities, showing curiosity and enthusiasm for learning. Adalynn has made many new friends and is always willing to help a friend when they need it, demonstrating kindness and a caring spirit. She is doing a wonderful job identifying and writing her name, showing great focus and determination. Adalynn also enjoys playing with the dinosaurs, building with magnetic tiles, and expressing her creativity through coloring. We love having Adalynn as part of our classroom family. Her cheerful personality, helpfulness, and eagerness to learn make her a joy to be around every day. Congratulations Adalynn, we love you!!!

James is our Star Student for the month of October! James comes in every morning ready to start his day and consistently follows the classroom routine. He is currently working on identifying and writing his name, and he is doing an excellent job! James actively participates during circle time, showing curiosity and enthusiasm for learning. He has made many new friends and is coming out of his shell, demonstrating confidence and a friendly spirit. James enjoys playing with the barn, exploring with playdough, and building with the magnetic tiles, always engaging his creativity and imagination. We love having James as part of our classroom family. His positive attitude, eagerness to learn, and cheerful personality make him a joy to be around every day. Congratulations James, we love you!!!





Lydia is Miss Thun's star student for the month of October! Lydia is such a shining star in our classroom, always going above and beyond to make good choices and spread kindness. She has a heart of gold and is always checking in with her friends to make sure they are doing okay. Lydia's positive energy is contagious, and she loves making everyone smile! She is also a wonderful role model, showing her classmates how to walk nicely in the hallway and how to sit the right way on the rug. She sets such a great example every day! Not only is Lydia such a kind classmate, but she is also an incredibly bright student. She has learned how to write her name all by herself, which is so impressive! When it comes to

her classwork, Lydia always takes her time and does her absolute best. Lydia also gets along with everyone and plays so nicely with all of her classmates, whether she's cooking up a pretend meal in the play kitchen, reading a book with a stuffy, or getting creative with paint. I am so proud of Lydia and feel so lucky to have her in our class. Congratulations Lydia, we love you!!!

